
8 Needless Road 
Perth 

PH2 0JW 

Tel: 01738 637472 
Mobile: 07917524313 

25 March 2020 

To whom it may concern 

Dear Sir/Madam 

COVID 19 RESPONSE AND THE ROLE OF SFMTA MEMBER BUSINESSES 

This letter is to confirm that the person in possession of this letter works for (insert company 
name)                                                                       which is part of the Scottish red meat retail 
industry and is playing a key part in responding to the outbreak.  It is therefore very important 
that our staff are able to continue to travel to and from their place of employment (insert 
business address)                                                                                                   without 
restriction, in line with the announcement made by the First Minister on Tuesday 24th March, 
which clarified that businesses such as (insert company name)      

        are involved in food supplies and thus are contributing something essential 
to the well-being of the nation. 

Yours faithfully 

Gordon King 
Executive Manager 
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